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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Montview Blvd Complete Streets Project in fiscal year 2025. The
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Aurora, located at 15151 E. Alameda
Parkway, Aurora, CO 80012. The funding would be used for transforming the thoroughfare into
a 5-lane section, with 3 lanes in the Central Green area, while adding new traffic signals at
Racine and Victor intersections and installing Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFBs) at
Scranton, Ursula, and Uvalda crossings. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds
because these enhancements will benefit bus users, campus shuttle passengers, motorists, and
pedestrians alike, creating a safer, more accessible, and aesthetically pleasing environment for
all. Montview Blvd serves many different individuals in this area, including students from the
University of Colorado, medical staff affiliated with CU Medicine, the Aurora Police Department
at District 1, and the Aurora Health Authority, among others. Additionally, the upgraded
pedestrian components will be a benefit to the Aurora Public Schools, RTD users, and those
visiting the campus as a patient.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
23 USC 133(b).

[ certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Jason Crow
Member of Congress
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